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Comments: I am writing to oppose Sweetwater Lake becoming a State Park.  The first thing that comes to my

mind is the road to the lake.  It is already dangerous enough without adding the great volume of traffic that would

start to come on the road to get to Sweetwater Lake.  We travel that road frequently and we have grandkids and

friends and family that live up there.  My next concern is how the pristine area of the lake would suffer due to all

the people and dog traffic that would be up there.  It would never be the same.  I recently went to Sylvan lake and

had to leave due to all the people.  I did not enjoy it at all.  We also own cattle and have a grazing permit on the

forest above Sweetwater Lake.  There have historically been cattle around there for many years.  We need to be

able to move cattle through there in the spring and in the fall.  The move would be greatly hindered by lots of

people around scaring the cattle.  Thank you


